
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd July, 2018 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS REPORT     

ON FIRE & PURPOSE DRIVEN 

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Trainer Mr C Butcher notified Greyhound Racing SA Stewards 

that following the race meeting at Angle Park on Thursday 28th June 2018, ON FIRE and 

PURPOSE DRIVEN were examined by a Veterinary Surgeon who found both greyhounds to 

be sore, ON FIRE to the right hock and left wrist and PURPOSE DRIVEN to the left wrist. Both 

greyhounds will be rested for 2-3 weeks on veterinary advice. 

 

 

M. FERNHOLZ  
STEWARD 


